
 

  

ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (‘CySEC’), following its 
Announcement-Warning dated 20 June 2017 regarding Airfinance Pro Ltd (the 
‘Company’), would like note that, after reviewing information provided to CySEC by 
Mr. Elior Kazoula Sellam, it became evident that Mr. Sellam resigned from its position 
as Executive Director with the Company on 22nd March 2016, i.e. before the Company 
renounced its authorisation on 9th November 2016, where the Company failed to 
notify CySEC and the Registrar of this fact. 

 
Due to his resignation which was notified to the Company at the relevant time, i.e. 
22 March 2016 , Mr. Sellam should not be referred to as an Executive Director in 
paragraph 3 of the CySEC’s Announcement- Warning dated 20 June 2017. 

 
 

Nicosia, 10th September 2018 
 
 
 

Em/ 

https://www.cysec.gov.cy/en-GB/public-info/announcements/43115/
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